
Membertou Community 
 $1.9M Announced for Membertou Housing  

 
This afternoon we were thrilled to welcome Prime Minister, Justin Trudeau, to our community, where he 
announced $1.9 million in federal funding for Membertou under the Housing Accelerator Fund. 
 
Membertou will receive more than $1.9 million to support 28 new homes and housing infrastructure 
upgrades. 
 
“The status quo on home building in this country isn’t working. We need to build more homes and make 
sure they’re affordable – and we need to do it faster. That’s what today’s announcement in Cape Breton 
and Membertou First Nation is all about. Let’s get homes built at prices Canadians can afford.”- The Rt. 
Hon. Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada 
 
“The Housing Accelerator Fund will enable Membertou to build 28 new homes in our community. Thanks 
to this invaluable program, we will continue our pursuit to provide secure, affordable housing for our 
people.”- Chief Terry Paul 
 
Prime Minister Trudeau also took some time to meet with Chief Terry and congratulate him on 40 years 
of extraordinary leadership. It was an exciting day in Membertou. We look forward to getting started and 
building more homes for our community. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MembertouFirstNation?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW9U2ZmTZTZTqBc9f9It6Xw-6EDObuGg-7wkfe6WdOPsAzlMq5w1ptdZa3XuCuFL_W43sjbk_0pqCq0hDezYhJiff8cs0jNgtbhBYRPImwUSxjT2jLDSyg_lS69T_YflKtbQbf4Oub5iP4L8xLXogLt9WmLCoKCBHdK57rK2AF3p7MIGMLz7nyilzQQUdJNdRY&__tn__=-UC%2CP-R

